


 
 

 
 

As there are no other remaining valid appeals, the Tribunal does not have jurisdiction to 
consider the/these matter(s) and any payments processed associated with the 
Tribunal’s Appeal Fee will be returned accordingly. 

Further information on Bill 185 can be found at the following link:  

https://www.ola.org/en/legislative-business/bills/parliament-43/session-1/bill-185 

Questions concerning this letter can be directed to the following: 

Email: OLT.General.Inquiry@ontario.ca 

Phone: (416) 212-6349 or toll free (866) 448-2248 

 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 “Shuai Chang” 
 
Case Management Administrative Assistant  
Ontario Land Tribunal  
Shuai.Chang@ontario.ca 
 
 
 




